
Primary One Transition 2023 
 

Health & Wellbeing Information 
 

In order for us to ensure a smooth transition into school for your child, it is important that we 

know as much information as possible.  To help us with this, please complete the following questions 

in as much detail as you wish. This information will only be shared with Senior Leadership and your 

child’s new class teacher.  

 

Child’s Name:       Date of Birth: 

 

Current ELC setting (nursery): 

 

 

Family Circumstances 

Please give us any relevant information about your child’s family and who they live with. 

 

 

 

 

Medical / Dietary Information 

Does your child have any medical conditions or allergies we should be aware of? 

 

 

 

Does your child have any Health Care Needs that you would like to discuss further prior to your 

child starting school?  

                                                                                Y / N   

 

 

Additional Support Needs  

We want to ensure that we can provide the best possible support for your child in school.   

 

Is your child:     Assessed disabled?  Y / N     Declared disabled?  Y / N     Give details: 

 



 

 

Does your child have any Additional Support Needs? 

 

 

 

Is there currently, or has there been, partner agency involvement e.g. Speech and Language, 

Occupational Therapy, CAMHS, Community Child Health etc.?   

Y / N 

If yes, please give details: 

 

Do you have any concerns regarding any aspect of your child’s development? 

 

Religious Observance 

Are there any religious practices / traditions which are observed by your family that you would 

like to make us aware of?  

 

Are you happy for your child to take part in Christmas events e.g. Nativity / party?  Y / N 

 

Additional Information 

Please let us know if there is anything else that you think we need to know about your child or 

your family. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete these questions.  We may contact you to discuss the 

information that you have provided. We look forward to seeing you again soon and to welcoming 

your child into Primary One. 


